

From: Stephen Salomon
To: PHL
Date: 10/22/96 2:39pm
Subject: Compatibility of CO Regs re Co equivalent of Part 36

Paul,

I need an extension of time to Oct. 28 from Oct. 22. I have been working with Chuck Mattson in Bob Quillin's shop. He answered just about all my questions which were either omissions or mistakes in the CO draft. He is faxing today a revised version based on my comments. He tried last week to internet me but for some reason I never received his transmission. After the review of the new incoming, I can then recommend a no comment letter re compatibility. CO deadline is Nov. 20 when CO has a hearing on the subject. So we still have some time.

There is still one knotty issue to resolve re: the placement of a detector in the maze. Mattson does not understand the sentence. I am getting Stephen McGuire to comment. On other areas re seismicity, I got Cheryl Trottier to comment in McGuire's absence during the last two weeks.

OK?

Steve